ACT NOW TO SAVE MEDIA DIVERSITY!

· Write or call Senator Peter Fitzgerald NOW.  Fitzgerald is on the Commerce Committee, which oversees the FCC.  This Committee is our best hope for reining in the rush to deregulation.
· Write or call all your Congressional representatives.  Visit www.mediareform.net to send a letter.
· Tell your friends and colleagues about this!  Surveys show three-quarters of Americans don’t even know about this assault on American democracy.  
· Contact media outlets, particularly the Chicago Tribune, and demand that they cover this issue.  The Tribune has only published pro-deregulation articles, which support their business interests, not their obligation to the public.

· Stay in touch with us for further action ideas and updates.
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435 N. Michigan Ave.







Chicago, IL 60611
SAMPLE TEXT FOR SEN. FITZGERALD
I urge you to join the majority of the Senate Commerce Committee in opposition to FCC Chairman Michael Powell’s rush to deregulate media ownership.   Diverse media ownership is a critical element of our democracy, and the current regulations that promote ownership diversity must be retained.   Chairman Powell must not be allowed to change the regulations without public debate.
Under the FCC plans, one company in a community will be able to own the newspaper, several TV and radio stations, the cable system, and the principal Internet access company.  There will be many fewer owners of networks, stations, and newspapers nationwide.   There is already a dangerous level of ownership concentration, including both vertical and horizontal integration of media companies.  Serious, balanced coverage of important issues, as well as local content, has greatly diminished, and further losses would be disastrous.
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